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E X P L A N A T O R Y   N O T E


At the meeting held on February 17, 2004, the Chair of the Working Group to finalize The Study and Recommendations on the Modernization and Changes Needed to Provide the OAS with Technical, Advisory, and Educational Expertise on Defense and Security Issues, distributed this Memorandum/Legal Opinion prepared by the Director of the Department of Legal Services of the OAS, Mr. William M. Berenson, on March 18, 2003.  In order to facilitate its consideration by Working Group members, the Memorandum/Legal Opinion has been translated into the official languages of the Organization and made available to all the Permanent Missions as a document of the Working Group, with the classification CSH/GT/ADS-14/04.
http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2004/cp12298.pdf
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